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17th January 2025 
Happy New Year! Welcome to our first newsletter of 

2025, highlighting just a few of the activities taking 

place at our school. 

After a brief pause, Mr Short has 

relaunched our very popular Radio Club, giving the opportunity for a 

different group of pupils each term to inspire others as they plan, host and 

broadcast their own weekly radio show! I look forward to 

hearing the first episodes of the year & you can also follow 

their schedule on Spotify, Creater or podchaser  

To help prepare our pupils for the world of work, I am grateful for the 

support of 20 employers who volunteered their time to come into 

school and hold mock interviews with our Year 10 pupils today (Friday 

17th). These interviews were a valuable experience for our pupils, 

empowering them to be successful in their next steps.  

At the beginning of this week, our Year 5 teachers 

organised a visit to the Central Library and the Bristol 

Museum. It was wonderful to see the children reading 

and enjoying books together, talking about their 

favourite stories and exploring the library. The children 

also enjoyed looking around the museum and 

completing quizzes about different objects.Thank you to 

all the parent helpers who supported this visit. 

I am very proud to be able to say 

that Bridge Learning Campus has been recognised in the Top 

Ten of improving schools in South West England according to 

the Fairer Schools Index. I am delighted that the hard work of 

our pupils and staff has been acknowledged. However, we 

know there are always places where we can continue to 

improve and you can be reassured that all staff here will 

always go the extra mile to provide the best for your children. 

You can read Bristol Post’s article here for more details.   

Finally, a reminder for all parents/carers of Year 11 pupils that our Year 

11 mock results day and parents’/carers’ evening takes place on 

Thursday, 13th February from 3:30 pm, so please be sure to book your 

appointments to see your child’s teachers and discuss how to help your 

child achieve the best exam results they can in the summer. 

Best wishes,  

Mr Maule 

https://open.spotify.com/show/2Rs3ICPTGsbuOUAASGuddI
https://creators.spotify.com/pod/show/blcradio/episodes/Christmas-is-coming-e2rpbee
https://www.podchaser.com/podcasts/blc-radio-bristol-2853420?
https://www.bristolpost.co.uk/news/local-news/top-10-schools-south-west-9842917

